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TOWN OF STERLING CONSERVATION COMMISSION
LEGAL NOTICE- NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING

Pursuant to MGL ch 131 s 40 as amended there will be a public meeting on a request
for a determination by Carlton Grady for 17 laurel wood road to determine if a small
ponding area receiving and detaining street drainage only is subject to the wetlands
protection act.

The hearing is scheduled for Tuesday October 6, 2015 at 7:45 PM in the Butterick
Building, 1 Park Street, Sterling Town Hall Room 207 The Public is invited to attend.

Plans are available for viewing at the Commission office by appointment at
978-422-8111 ext 2321

Barbara Roberti,
Chairman
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